

**Sadaka, Jennifer -JLT**

---

**From:** Murphy, Mike  
**Sent:** November 14, 2007 7:40 PM  
**To:** McLean, Mark G; Flood, Ginny  
**Subject:** Re: Whites Point

I spoke to Nancy Vanstone today at a meeting. She is the acting DM for NS Environment. They will be announcing shortly, probably early next week, and they are concerned about our timing and our decision. They would like a sense of what we will be saying, with the hope that our message will be that we accept the general finding of the panel (ie reject the quarry), but that we have some issues with the panel going beyond its scope. She would like to either have me get back to her on where we are on timing and substance, or be able to speak to someone to get an understanding.

Any suggestions?

Mike

-----Original Message-----  
From: Myers, Carl - BIO  
To: Murphy, Mike; McLean, Mark G  
CC: Kielely, Kathy  
Sent: Wed Nov 14 19:35:02 2007  
Subject: Fw: Whites Point

Fyi  
-----  
Sent using BlackBerry

-----Original Message-----  
From: Donnelly O'Neill, Kathleen  
To: Myers, Carl - BIO  
CC: Hubley, Marian  
Sent: Wed Nov 14 17:28:11 2007  
Subject: Whites Point

Hi Carl,

Habitat in HQ is saying that they have heard that the province will be announcing their decision sometime this week. We should be following shortly after- I am hearing early December.

Thanks,  
Katie